
Tasley Neighbourhood Plan – Regulation 6 – Summary of Representations 

 Consultee Summary of comments 

1 David Turner Believes that the civil parish of Tasley is an appropriate neighbourhood area and wishes 
the community well in their endeavour to create a neighbourhood plan.   
 

2 The Coal Authority Their records indicate that within the area identified for the Neighbourhood Plan there are 
areas of probable shallow coal workings are shallow depth.  If present shallow coal 
workings may pose a potential risk to surface stability and public safety.  But note however 
that this current consultation relates only to the designation of the Neighbourhood Plan 
area.  
 
On this basis confirm that the Planning team at the Coal Authority have no specific 
comments to make on the area proposed for designation.   

3 Historic England The proposed neighbourhood plan area contains a varied range of designated heritage 

assets details of which can be found in the National Heritage List for England (NHLE): 

<https://historicengland.org.uk/listing/the-list/> 
Some of these assets may be “At Risk” and these are listed in the National Heritage at 
Risk Register: 
<https://historicengland.org.uk/advice/heritage-at-risk/> 
 

4 Cllr Julia Buckley Supports the application made by Tasley Parish Council to be considered for a 
Neighbourhood Plan area. 
 
The Parish Council represent a discrete village area which is both distinct from, and 
adjacent to the large market town of Bridgnorth.  The area is subjected to large scale 
developments in both the current Local Plan and future proposed plan. The plans will 
have a lasting impact on the environment, highways, residents and community and they 
have been actively engaged throughout the Local Plan process as very dynamic and 
organised stakeholders. 
 
The Parish Council is a well organised, collegiate, and dynamic group of local 
representatives. 



They have faced many largescale challenges through planning applications, local plans, 
and community governance reviews. 
 
Supports their application to be recognised as a neighbourhood plan area and has every 
confidence the group would engage in a positive, open and constructive manner. 
 

5 Canal and River Trust Confirms that the Canal & River Trust hold no assets within the proposed Neighbourhood 
Area and therefore has no comment to make at this time 

 


